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The river should be open to all users and boaters.  The information and research 

never existed a few years ago when the law kicked families off the river.  The vast 

majority of the river erosion occurs in the winter with no flood control and the blame 

tries to get put on the boaters unfairly.  The truth is people with agendas just want to 

have their way vs share and compromise.  We should simply go back to wake zones. 


